
  
  

MEMO 
 

TO: Pamela Cole 

Community Development Department 

 
FROM: Patricia Farrell 

Public Works Department 

 
DATE: October 23, 2018 

 
SUBJECT: Annexation ANXC-727, 4700 Block of Lancaster Drive NE 

 
 

Park Service and Pedestrian Access 

No City park is impacted by this annexation. No land is available for park development from this 

annexation. The proposed annexation lot size is approximately 5.8 acres and the nearest park is 

the County Denny Park. The City’s Hoodview Park is a neighborhood park and is within the 0.5 

mile service area of the annexation. 

 

 


